
Waste Control, Inc. 

PO Box 148 

Kelso, WA  98632 

June 1, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:  Affiliated Interest Report Filing for Waste Control, Inc. G-101. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On behalf of Waste Control, Inc., please find enclosed the Class A Solid Waste 

Collection Companies Annual Affiliated Interest and Subsidiary Report for 2022. 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any further questions on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 

Pricing Analyst 

Encl. 

Telephone: (360) 448-6954, Email: Brian.Vandenburg@WasteConnections.com 
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